
The W.K. Kellogg Biological Station (KBS) of Michigan State University invites applications for short-term 
Visiting Scholars.  KBS will provide Visiting Scholars with desk space in the academic building, and 
housing on the KBS grounds for visits of one to eight weeks.  Visiting Scholars can use their time to 
pursue collaborations with KBS and other MSU faculty, and to work on their own projects. The KBS 
environment provides an ideal place for scholars to pursue new and ongoing projects away from the 
distractions of their home institutions. Visiting Scholars are expected to give a research seminar, and 
otherwise participate in the academic life of the KBS community while in residence.   

To apply for a Visiting Scholar appointment, first identify and contact a KBS faculty member to serve as 
your host.  Once you have confirmed your faculty host, e-mail your CV, a letter explaining the goals of 
your visit, how you might contribute to the KBS academic environment while in residence, and a range 
of dates you're available to: director@kbs.msu.edu. Indicate any specific needs (research, housing) you 
may have, and arrange to have your KBS faculty host also send a letter in support of your visit.  

Visiting Scholars should have a Ph.D. or equivalent experience. Preference will be given to applicants 
with the most potential to contribute to KBS academic life (research expertise, potential for 
collaborative research, offering a short course or public lecture, etc.).  

Questions? Send an e-mail to director@kbs.msu.edu
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